

Newsletter

March 2018



www.tarmacjdpasa.org.au

Welcome to the February Newsletter.

Would you believe I started this newsletter in November, either extremely slack or busy.

The most exciting news recently has been we have become Penrite Ambassadors which means we get some of their awesome products to keep for our training cars running sweet. Expect to see the #Penrite tag on our social media posts.



We are also trying to win some Bosch Tools so please click <u>here</u> to help us out. Add our club Tarmac JDP Assoc of SA, add a photo of you at a one of our events don't forget to Like our the Bosch Motorsport Australia page More entries, the more chances we have to win.

JDP Fleet

We are in the process of preparing our 2 replacement cars for the 2 cars that have retired, #1 due to fuel issues and #7 from kissing the wall.

We have sourced to cars and just waiting for a weekend that is cool enough to start swapping the parts over.

Awards

It made me proud to watch Cailtlyn Howie receive her trophy for 3rd in the Mod Reg Rockies series at the Tracktime Motorsport annual dinner

We are a child safe club!

4 members of the Tarmac JDP attended the Child Safe Officer Course run by the Office for Recreation and Sport in November. The Tarmac JDP is committed to promoting the well-being and safety of all participants as well as creating a supportive and fun environment for everyone to enjoy motorsport!

Testimonials

If anyone would like to write a Testimonial for our website and sponsorship opportunities, please send them to me.













JDP Participants enter Circuit Excel

Hayden, Matthew & Ethan made their Circuit Excel debuts. Awesome results for all 3. Results for the 3rd and final race, Hayden 8th, Ethan 15th and Matthew 23rd. There was a grid of 35 cars so this is a great result Support Hayden on FaceBook

https://www.facebook.com/JRacing01/posts/212876059258883

You tube clips of the month

Driving technique tutorials to make you faster, safer and more consistent on track. Check out the tutorials written and presented by professional driver and coach Scott

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aZlOkt1oU2k&list=PLAZL0MKQigFNSY 0BTdt GsDwxdHoeJ302

Heel Toe downshifting

Here are 2 videos, one form a race drivers and the other from an engineer

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vTwnsWdxZ3M

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xeoLRWCNGcA

Rev Matching

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FnXLZg O1rk&list=PL7B5B6479699EB 204&index=9

5 things you should never do in a manual transmission vehicle.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_cbZlhduYJY&list=PL7B5B6479699EB 204&index=10

Tweak your vision

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Rxij09q7qAA&index=2&list=PLnjhI4Ajjj3UMDD5M1Tk7zQPr7gPKCRTfb

Upcoming events

I would strongly encourage everyone you to have a look at the **State**Championships on June 9-10 at new circuit "The Bend"

The **Modern Regularity** event on the 27th May

Next Rookie round is July 29th.

Contact me if you need a loan car or help with the entry form. http://users.adam.com.au/amcommtech/a7c_index.htm

Club General meeting April 4th @ Reepham Hotel. All welcomed.

Cheers, Darren 0412 823 171











